
RAY’S PUTTS 
 

 

Good Attendance! Great Company! What else is 

necessary for a successful Change Over?  

 

Congratulations to Trevor for an excellent year as our 

President. We appreciated all the time and effort you 

and your supportive board contributed to our Rotary 

Year for 2011- 2012.  

 

The two Paul Harris Fellows that were awarded to PP 

Trevor Duxbury and Lesley Smallwood were well 

deserved by both recipients; congratulations to you 

both.  

 

PP Rod McDougall received a sapphire pin as an 

acknowledgement for many years of hard work and 

diligence to the ideals of Rotary.  

 

The Service Above Self Award to Peter Smith was an 

appropriate recognition to a conscientious Rotarian.  

 

Thank you to the forty Rotarians, partners and friends 

for attending, you all certainly contributed to the 

success of the evening.  
 

 

President Ray 


